CC-03-06-17
Community Counsel meeting 3-6-17
Attendance: Julie, Duija, Tracy, Jay L. Ana

Sound System

Ana will talk to Doug about the handling of speaker
wires and this will be talked about in Coordinators
meeting. Volunteers don’t understand how delicate the
speaker wires are and how to properly put them away.

Website Update

Alex has made the test version of the website and he
and Julie are still tweaking it. He will receive footage
from Ana and Julie will contact Tracy C for stills.

We will put the word out to the community that we’d
like people to contribute blogs. Julie will check them for
keywords so they will draw traffic as well as insure they
are appropriate.

Julie will ask Alex to have a link to her or an email
address for her on the website so people can send blogs
to her.

Another way is to ask new dancers if they want to write
something, or to record them and ask permission to

post it in the form of a Blog.

Fundraiser



Ana and M are gong to spearhead the fundraiser. They
hope to make committees with team captains for the
different parts.

Tracy J. will give Ana access to Dropbox and all the
fundraising documents available there.

Ana will look at it and make a proposal about pay.
Elise said we can start setting up around 4.15/5.30pm

Training protocol

Ana sent the protocol to Jynn and Hannah. M wants to
train as well.

Duija will contact Upton.

Coordinator meeting
Date still needs to be set

Balance update
Balance approved

Cell phones

Agenda item for next week, proposal to ask people to
turn cell phones off and refrain from texting.

Jay L talks with Deanna.

Video/stills for website

Zai might also take stills (photos) on a Sunday and Ana
will ask her if she wants there to be a way that she can
sell the photos and video to people who are interested.



ED history

Tracy has spent 2 years going through boxes and boxes
of old notes and documents and scanned it all and
written a 22 page history of all the major milestones
and decisions. We agreed she can get rid of the papers
regarding meeting notes. We are saving originals of
important documents and will have them stored in two
places as well as in Dropbox.

She learned a lot about our history and appreciates how
the current CC relates to each other in a trusting way
and gets things done.

The notes from 2011-2013 are missing. Ana will ask
Lyric if she has notes from those years. She also got a
binder of notes from the beginning years when we were
called Body Choir to go through.

When Tracy has summarized everything the CC and
board members can read it, as well as other people who
are interested.

The document should be updated every year with a
summery from the most important decisions to keep it

current.

Thank you Tracy for all your work on this!!!



Music
Ana is considering branding our dance by posting
selected waves on Mix Cloud.

Next Meeting
March 20th at 6.30pm at Julie’s house 700 Franklin Ave
Nr 4. Julie Notes, Jay L facilitation.

Agenda

Growing Sundays
Fundraiser
Consensus

Sound System
Training protocol
Cell phones



